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Date: September 16, 2020
To: Beth Muckala, Assistant City Attorney
From: Ken Danner, Subdivision Development Manager KD

Subject: Consent to Encroach No. 2021-7
320 North Porter Avenue
Van’s Pig Stand

Public Works Department, Engineering Division does not object to the encroachment of
existing sign within an easement (right-of-way) located parallel to Porter Avenue. The
easement is part of the Porter-Acres Project. Utility companies were not notified since this
encroachment is located within a City-owned easement.

If you have further questions, please feel free to contact me.
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Reviewed by: Scott Sturtz, City Engineer
Reviewed by: Shawn O’Leary, Director of Public Works

cc: Brenda Hall, City Clerk



